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  Do we need to follow the Directive right away?  

  

Yes, we need to follow the Directive right away. 

April 1, 2011 is the timeline all BPS organizations need to be compliant with the Directive.   

Category: 

Procurement/Payables [1]

 

    Source URL:https://www.uoguelph.ca/finance/do-we-need-follow-directive-right-away 

Links
[1] https://www.uoguelph.ca/finance/taxonomy/term/107

Page 1 of 1

https://www.uoguelph.ca/finance/taxonomy/term/107
https://www.uoguelph.ca/do-we-need-follow-directive-right-away
https://www.uoguelph.ca/taxonomy/term/107

